
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Head Teacher - David Alexander BA (Hons); MSc 

Our Ref: BCH|RCL|011                                                                                              
 
3rd February 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 9 – Key Stage 4 Options Information Evening – Thursday 17th March 2022 

The Key Stage 4 (KS4) options process is hugely important in the school calendar, setting the path for students for 

the coming years and allowing them for the first time to focus on the subjects which they most enjoy. Over the next 

few weeks Year 9 students will be making important decisions in their education, and beginning to plan for their 

future career.  

The Key Stage 4 Options Information Evening is being held at Rednock School on Thursday 17th March 2022 and Year 

9 students are invited to attend with a parent / carer. The evening is designed specifically to provide information on 

courses new to students as well as subjects that students have previously studied at Key Stage 3. Teaching staff will 

be available to answer specific queries relating to their subject and members of the School Leadership Team will also 

be available to answer general questions. The Key Stage 4 Options Booklet will be given out in hard copy during the 

evening.  

In order to mitigate the risks posed by Covid-19, we will be operating at staggered start times to manage the large 

number of students and parents / carers.  

Brunel & Darwin Communities at 5.30 - 6.45pm 

Hubble & Jenner Communities at 7.00 - 8.15pm 

Please click here to download the KS4 Options Programme. We do ask, where possible, to limit your visit to 2 

attendees (1 parent / carer and 1 student), as we would like everyone to feel as safe as possible.  

We have put together a series of events to ensure that students are well prepared to make sound choices. Below you 

can find the key dates in this process: 

Date Event 

Thursday 17th February Year 9 report issued 

Tuesday 1st March Designated KS4 webpage to go live. The KS4 webpage will include key staff videos, 
subject curriculum guides and useful videos for parents / carers and students. The 

webpage link will be sent out to all Year 9 parents / carers via email. 

Thursday 3rd March Year 9 Online Parents Consultation Meeting (Left Population) 
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Head Teacher - David Alexander BA (Hons); MSc 

Week Commencing 
Monday 7th March 

Year 9 Options Assembly 

Tuesday 8th March Year 9 Online Parents Consultation Meeting (Right Population) 

Thursday 17th March KS4 Options Information Evening. All of the resources used throughout the evening 
will be shared with parents / carers on Friday 18th March.  

Options Form to go live. The Options Form will be sent to all Year 9 students via their 
Rednock School email address.  

Monday 28th March Options Form deadline 

We look forward to welcoming you at the Key Stage 4 Options Information Evening on Thursday 17th March 2022. 

Yours faithfully,   

Mr Cheeseman 

 

 

 

Assistant Head teacher 


